
This student-led virtual pal
group is for students who
are deaf and hard of
hearing in Virginia. Sessions
are on a monthly basis
beginning in October 2023
and ending in May 2024. 

 Pals
Group

For questions, please email
Robin Bliven at
robin.bliven@vsdb.k12.va.us

Elementary students will be matched
up with Middle or High School
students during this virtual meet-up.
This is an opportunity for students to
build confidence, create new
friendships, and develop positive
attitudes. All communication modalities
are welcome! 

PARTICIPATION IN THIS GROUP IS
VOLUNTARY.
 PARENTAL CONSENT IS REQUIRED TO
PARTICIPATE.
ALL INFORMATION REGARDING THIS
PROGRAM WILL BE SENT TO THE EMAIL
PROVIDED DURING REGISTRATION. 

FOR
INFORMATION:
SCAN THE QR

CODE OR  CLICK
HERE

This event is being sponsored by the Technical Assistance Center for
Children who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing (TAC-DHH), the Virginia

Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services (DARS), Virginia Hands
and Voices, and the Virginia School for the Deaf and the Blind Outreach

Program (VSDB).

https://airtable.com/appsp3wfeMokeUOqn/shr6tP2bVQEqQxeEw

